Hello everyone,
Mint Class have had a busy and
fun filled Spring term. Our topic
has been 'textures' and we have
been reading the story 'We're going on a bear hunt' and exploring lots
of sensory props.

We have had Swimming this term which we have all really enjoyed and we have all become much more confident in the water with some of us even jumping into the pool now! We have continued to work on taking turns and sharing with our friends,

Look forward to seeing you soon!

Amy, Pam, Fay, Colette, Sharon, Lorraine & Jemimah.

and copying different actions.

